
DEPARTMENT OF PESTICIDE REGULATION 
 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF THE PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
REGARDING PROPOSED CHANGES IN REGULATIONS   

Respiratory Protective Equipment – Filtering Facepiece Definition 
 DPR Regulation No. 17-002 

 
 

The Department of Pesticide Regulation (DPR) published a Notice of Proposed Regulatory 
Action in the California Regulatory Notice Register of October 13, 2017, Register 2017,  
No. 41-Z, pages 1534-1537. The proposed action updates and clarifies the definition of a 
filtering facepiece respirator. 
 
DPR is hereby giving notice that it is extending the public comment period on this matter from 
November 27, 2017 to 5:00 p.m. on December 18, 2017. 
 
The Notice of Proposed Action, the Initial Statement of Reasons, and the proposed text of the 
regulation are also available on DPR's Internet Home Page (http://www.cdpr.ca.gov). 
 


